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Faisal Hussain
4267 S 26" St

Milwaukee, W1 53221
Dear Mr. Hussain:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, October 3, 2018, the City's Public Works Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver’s license upon the police report.

On October 5, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Public Works Committee with respect to the renewal
application for your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license in which the Committee
recommended that the license be nonrenewed based upon the police report. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, October 16, 2018, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the
right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common
Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections
to the report of the Public Works Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Works Committee, the Common Council
voted to nonrenew your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based upon the police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. O SKI
Cify Clerk
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Dynette Martin
4841 N 44" st
Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Ms. Martin:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, October 3, 2018, the Public Works Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver's License based on the second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, October 16, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License
Application based on the second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES RTOWCZ
City Clerk
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